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Kerala Calling 

Dear Parents,  

Life is full of ups and downs. We at SVYEMS has always believed in inculcating values like 

empathy and brotherhood. In the same regard let us extend our helping hands towards our Kerala flood 

affected fraternity. We request you to contribute some rice that will be further donated to them, the quantity 

of rice doesn’t matter but our helpful nature does. 

Kindly send properly packed rice with your ward on or before Friday 31/08/2018. 

 

Regards  

Principal 

 


